
2006     WINTER
 
NOVEMBER 
DECEMBER 

OCTOBER 31 
Remember Halloween’s 

costume judging 

 
NOVEMBER 9    
Board Meeting 

NOVEMBER 14 
Ladies Auxiliary 

DEC. 5 -  REGULAR MEETING 
        & SPECIAL MEETING 
DEC. 12 - LADIES AUXILIARY 
DEC. 20  -  CHRISTMAS    
 DECORATIONS CONTEST 

PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT   

DECEMBER ACTIVITIES
 

REGULAR MEETING and  
A SPECIAL MEETING 

December 5 – 7:30p.  Everyone is 
invited to attend and participate in this 
meeting, the last for the year held at 
the Church of Christ, off Williams Lake 
Rd., left past the cemetery after 
crossing Dixie.  A slide show of this 
year’s Family Fun Day will be available 
for viewing after the Special Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 December 12 – 6:30p.  Contact Pam 
Pope (673-1802) or Mary Lou Osborne 
(647-3690) to attend this holiday event 
and for the location. 
 
ANNUAL HOUSE DECORATING 

CONTEST 
December 2O – after 8:00p is when the 
annual Christmas Decorating Contest 
will be held. Prizes will be awarded for 
the best window, the best yard display 
and the best overall.  The Association is 
looking for some real holiday spirit and 
imagination. 

WHAT’S GOING ON IN EARLY WINTER?? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OCTOBER ACTIVITY 
 

HALLOWEEN 
October 31 – 7:30p sharp there will 
cider and doughnuts, costume 
judging and pumpkin carving or 
painting down at the pavilion.  
There are some really great prizes 
this year.  Come and join the FUN. 
 

NOVEMBER ACTIVITES 
 

BOARD MEETING 
November 9 - 7:00p at the home of 
Dan King at 3650 Breaker. 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

November 14 – 7:00p. Contact Pam 
Pope, President, (673-1802) or 
Mary Lou Osborne, Secretary, (674-
3690) for location.  Join the group.  

Information from the 
Treasurer 

-An audit of the 2005 
books was performed on 
October 8.    
- Of the $10,000.00 
allocated for the pavilion 
and cage improvements 
in 2006, $3,398. was 
spent, leaving $6,602.  
-A budget for 2007 will 
be presented at the 
December Regular 
Meeting. 

The Special Meeting held after the 
Regular Meeting on Dec. 5th will 
address Bylaw changes. It will also 
confirm a candidate for the office of 
President.  We need you there to 
cast your vote.

LOHA WOMEN’S AUXILIARY 
LOHA Women’s Auxiliary was founded 
over 40 years ago.  Women residents of 
all ages meet once a month (Sept. – 
June) for different activities which can 
include dinners, auctions, plays, crafts, 
field trips, parties, speakers and much 
more.  They also participate in 
charitable causes like the Waterford 
Senior Citizen Food Pantry, Haven, 
Lighthouse, Toys for Tots, helping 
needy families at Christmas and other 
projects.  One can attend 3 meetings 
before becoming a member.  There is 
an initiation fee of $2.00 and $5.00 
annual dues.  Pam Pope is President. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
- Please help to clear the debris 
and leaves from street drains. 
- Please keep your children 
away from the beach parking 
lot for their safety and that of 
the stored boats.   



 

WE STILL NEED 
SOMEONE FOR THE 

OFFICE OF 
PRESIDENT FOR 

2007 
The Board is still 
looking for someone to 
take on the President’s 
role.  Call Cliff Miller 
248-673-8346 or Kevin 
Hawkins 248-461-6069 
to nominate someone 
or to volunteer.  This is 
really important.  
LOHA WANTS YOU. 
 
 
 

WHO ARE THE PEOPLE 
IN YOU 

NEIGHBORHOOD??? 
 

 
 

 
 

WHO IS OFFERING SERVICES IN THE 
SUBDIVISION 

Cliff Miller – scissors, knifes, mower blade 
sharpening (673-8346) 
Carol Leonard – your neighborhood Town 
and Country Real Estate Agent (248-420-
7957)               
Darryl Moore – DVD shows from photos or 
slides (673-5347) 
Carolyn Andrews – babysitting (674- 4303) 
Roland Jakel - Pick-up and disposal of items 
(673-5940) 
Li t  i  i  thi  ti   C ll C  B  

THE LOHA BOARD MEMBERS for 2007 
President – YET TO BE DETERMINED 
Vice-President – Kevin Hawkins 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree 
Treasurer – Gordon Woolslayer 
Boating Director – Lewis Tiernan 
Expeditor – Tom Schulz 
Legal – Carol Leonard 
Promotional, Social and Recreational   

Co-Directors – Sue Miller and 
 Mary Hawkins 
Safety – Dan King

The LOHA Newsletter is printed through the courtesy of Rev. Parks and the Church of Christ 

We want your input.  
Please call Carolyn 
Bree at 248-673-
5347 to have 
something put in the 
newsletter. 

A BIG THANKS TO THOSE 
WHO PROVIDED PRIZES FOR 
FAMILY FUN DAY IN AUGUST 
BURGER KING  
FAMILY BARBER 
FOSTERS & SON CAR WASH  
MAX’S PLACE 
MOBY DICKS 
PETE’S CONEY ISLAND 
PONTIAC COFFEE 
TENUTA’S 
WENDY’S

A FORGOTTEN THANKS 
Thanks to Lou Tiernan for helping 
complete the cage fencing. 

 
SPECIAL OCCASIONS 

Edna and Paul Pointer on Breaker 
celebrated major birthdays in Sept. 
Joan and Rich Kniffel celebrated 54 
years of marriage this year.  They 
have lived in the sub since 1957. 
 

CORRECTIONS 
Kay and Ron Charbonneau have 
lived on Breaker for 42 years and 
been married 46 years. 
 
Are you celebrating something special that you 
want included.  Call Carolyn Bree 673-5347. 

NEWS FROM OUR 
REP FRAN AMOS 

 
REMEMBER TO VOTE ON 

NOV. 7TH 
There are 5 ballot issues 
that voters will face.  To 
learn more about them go 
to 
www.gophouse.com/amos
.htm 
 

NEWLY PASSED 
MORTGATE FRAUD BILLS 
A Mortgage Fraud Bills 
package was passed on 
9/19/06.  Issues included  
in these bills are 1) 
clarifying what makes up 
mortgage fraud & making 
it a felony, 2) allotting $3 
million from the Real 
Estate Enforcement Fund 
to the State Attorney 
General’s Office to 
investigate & enforce, 3) 
provide prosecutors with 
flexibility to try cases with 
efficiency, 4) clarify 
specific actions that 
constitute mortgage fraud 
within the appraisal 
process and 5) protect 
victims by allowing the 
opportunity for civil 
retribution.  

 

 


